
View Message

               To:                 All Honda Sales and Service Managers
               From:             Parts and Service Division
               Re:                **Hold Request** 2021 Pilot with Sub-frame Concern
 
If you receive this iN message, you may have and/or be receiving the vehicles that are affected by this request. Please
check to see if you have VINs on the list
 
American Honda (AHM) understands certain 2021 Pilot may have sub-frame concern. Suspect units were delivered to
your dealership prior to our inspection. Please hold the unit(s) for further instructions that will be available in early next
week.
 
Please click here to view the affected VINs.
 
If your affected unit was traded to another dealership or sold, please notify AHM Technical Research & Support
(trs@ahm.honda.com) immediately.
 
Thank you.

 

Sent on 08 21 2020     Expires on 08 31 2020

From Parts and Service Division

Subject **Hold Request** 2021 Pilot with Sub-frame Concern
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